
Join us for the annual 
Blessing of the Animals 

Friday, October 1 at 8:40 a.m.
As you know, Friday, October 1 will be Blessing of the Animals.  This year we will utilize both play-
grounds so we may stay safely distanced.  Please note the following: 
 
•

    A map is attached  showing where the classes will be standing. 

•
    Students will participate in a short Zoom chapel in their classrooms, then they will proceed to 

      their designated spot. Once everyone is in place, blessings will begin. 

•
    Students will remain with their class and not be allowed to visit other classes.  If students 

      share a pet, the parent will take the pet to the different groups. 

•
    Once the class’ pets have been blessed, students will return to their classrooms. 

•
    Pets may not remain at school following the Blessing. 

•
    The Blessing of the Animals is for our student’s and their pets.  We ask that only the student’s 

      immediate family be in attendance. 

•
    Preschool 3’s, Pre K 4’s, and Kindergartners are allowed to bring a stuffed animal if they do not  

      have a pet at the Blessing. 

     •
   The gates will open at 8:00 am whereupon visitors with the pets will 

               wait in the area designated for their child’s class. 

School 
Chaplain 

Father 
Lopez 

will officiate.

This event is so very important to our students and it is our hope that 
it will proceed smoothly and safely.  We will continue to make positive 
memories for school family..


